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Ridgway Athletic Park Open House to be 
held on August 28th  
 
Ridgway, CO – As part of the design process for the 
baseball fields and pickleball fields in the Ridgway 
Athletic Park, the Town of Ridgway and DHM Design will 
host a public meeting in an open house format for 
community input on the project and the draft 
construction documents. The Open House will take place 
on Thursday, August 28th at 6:00 p.m. at the Decker 
Community Room, located at 675 Clinton St.   
 
For more information, please contact Preston Neill, Town 
Manager, at  pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-626-5308, 
ext. 212.  
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